Decision Paper

To: Nelson County Board of Education

From:  Tom Dekle, District Grant Writer 

CC:  Dr. Janice O. Lantz, Superintendent

Subject: NC Food Service Dept. – New Haven School
Date: June 16, 2009
Issue: Nelson County Schools Food Service Department wishes to seek a grant through the Kentucky Department of Education to purchase a new freezer/cooler unit for the New Haven School cafeteria. The amount sought is $52,208. There are no matching funds required. The freezer currently in use at New Haven requires frequent repair and is inefficient to operate. This freezer consumes the most energy of all similar equipment in use in this school system. A newer, larger, more efficient freezer will provide additional food storage space and support expanded participation in the school nutrition program. Funds have been made available to KDE through the Food and Nutrition Service (FNS) of the United States Department of Agriculture to purchase equipment used in preparing and serving meals at Kentucky schools. Awards are on a competitive basis with priority given to those schools with large free and reduced lunch enrollments. Food Service Director Micki Clark has deemed a new freezer/cooler for New Haven School a priority.

Recommendation:  Approval for the requested application by Food Service Department for a grant in the amount of $52,208 from the Kentucky Department of Education for purchase of a new freezer/cooler unit for New Haven School cafeteria.

Motion:  Motion by __________ and second by _______ to approve the application for a grant from KDE to purchase a new freezer/cooler unit for New Haven School.

. 
